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Comments: Please do not implement the fixed anchor and bolt prohibition policy. This goes against years of

policy and management and will create a safety issues for climbers and could lead to severe consequences.

Anchors and bolts are an essential part of climber's safety systems and I believe these safety devices do not

impact non-climbers use of the wilderness and parks. 


